
  
  

MEMO 
 

TO: Planning Commission 

 
FROM: Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie, AICP 

Deputy Community Development Director and 

Planning Administrator 

 
MEETING DATE: December 19, 2023  

 
AGENDA ITEM: 6.1 

SUBJECT: Comprehensive Plan Change and Zone Change Case No. CPC-ZC23-

02 – 5465 Turner Road SE; Request for continuance  

 
 

The applicant is requesting the Planning Commission open the Public Hearing and 

continue the hearing until 5:30 p.m., Tuesday, January 9, 2024.  

 

The applicant has requested the continuance in order to review the conditions of approval and 

prepare for the hearing. Staff has no objections to the continuance.  

 

 

 

 

 

cc: CPC-ZC23-02 File 
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Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie

From: Britany Randall <britany@brandlanduse.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 5:10 PM
To: Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie
Subject: RE: Turner Road CPZC

Hi Lisa,  
 
Thank you for taking the time to talk on the phone this afternoon. Our group is requesting another 
continuation of the public hearing before the Planning Commission to afford all parties more time to 
provide and respond to new evidence. We would like to continue the hearing to January 9th, 2024.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Britany Randall 

 
Owner & Principal Planner 
Office: (503)370-8704 
Cell: (503)680-0949 
Place: 1720 Liberty Street SE 
Salem, OR 97302 
www.brandlanduse.com   
 

**ALERT! Please note I will be out of the office with limited or NO availability 

beginning on December 7 th through December 18 th.  
 

From: Britany Randall  
Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 1:27 PM 
To: Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie <LMAnderson@cityofsalem.net> 
Subject: Turner Road CPZC 
 
Hi Lisa,  
 
Would you have time today to talk briefly about this project? I’m thinking 10 minutes tops.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Britany Randall 

 
Owner & Principal Planner 
Office: (503)370-8704 
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Cell: (503)680-0949 
Place: 1720 Liberty Street SE 
Salem, OR 97302 
www.brandlanduse.com   
 

**ALERT! Please note I will be out of the office with limited or NO availability 

beginning on December 7 th through December 18 th.  
 


